
www.richmaylaw.com

©2024 Rich May, P.C. All Rights Reserved   |   176 Federal Street, Boston, MA 02110-2223   |   T 617-556-3800 PAGE 1

February 3, 2022  |  Firm News
 

Rich May Client WorkCare
Acquires AllOne Health’s
Occupational Health Division
 

By: Rich May

Rich May, P.C.’s long-time client WorkCare, Inc. completed the asset purchase of the
occupational health segment of AllOne Health Resources, Inc.

WorkCare provides innovative employee health management solutions to employers in all
types of industries under the direction of occupational medicine physicians, industry
subject matter experts and information technology professionals.

AllOne Health’s occupational health division has more than 100 employees serving
organizations throughout the U.S. and in 50 other countries. The division will continue to
maintain its office in Wilmington, Massachusetts, further expanding WorkCare’s
geographic footprint. WorkCare will now employ over 600 people, including clinicians and
allied health professionals; operations and administrative personnel; and a dedicated IT
team.

The announcement of the transaction can be found on WorkCare’s website.

Rich May attorneys Stephen M. Kane, Arvid von Taube and Matthew Sweet assisted
WorkCare in all aspects of the acquisition, including negotiation of the terms of the
transaction, the asset purchase agreement and all ancillary documents.
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